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The Employee Benefits practice group is pleased to present the Benefits
Developments Newsletter for the month of October 2017. Click through the links
below for more information on each specific development or case.

2018 Benefit Limits Announced

SEC Publishes Guidance on Pay Ratio Disclosure

Temporary Nondiscrimination Relief Extended for "Closed" Pension Plans

Affordable Care Act's Ban on Lifetime Benefit Maximums Does Not Apply to
Retiree-Only Health Plans

The Health Care Order and Its Effect on Employee Benefits Options

University 403(b) Plan Fees and Investments Under Scrutiny

Recent Case Highlights the Importance of Careful Adherence to ERISA Claim
Procedures


